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21st January 2018 

Dear Applicant, 
  
Thank you for your interest in applying for the post of Head Teacher at Westgate Primary 
School.  The post has arisen as our current Headteacher has decided to retire at the end of 
the summer term after 19 years at the school. The governors have put together this 
information pack, which we hope will answer your questions and inspire you to apply for 
this exciting role. 
 
Westgate Primary is a thriving primary school in Morecambe, a seaside town to the west of 
Lancaster and the M6.  We offer a caring and supportive environment where every child is 
valued and encouraged to be the best that they can be. We are fortunate to have incredible 
staff in all areas of the school, who continually work hard to improve our school and the 
outcomes for our pupils. 
 
Our governors are dedicated to ensuring that Westgate continues to maintain its excellent 
reputation in the local area, and we are committed to ensuring we provide the challenge 
needed to ensure the focus and strategy of the school is developing in the correct way. 
Governors are seeking to appoint a Head Teacher who will share our values and ambition 
for the school, a Head Teacher who can build on our strengths, and one who will provide 
strong, trusted and resilient leadership 
 
If you would like any further information please take a look at our school website, 
www.westgatesch.com I would also like to invite you to visit our school. To arrange a visit, 
please contact Mr. Bond, the school business manager, on 01524 832747. 
 
I would like to thank you again for your interest in the post and I look forward to receiving 
your application. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Sandra Roberts (Chair of Governors) 
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